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Sage Hill Community Association 
P.O. Box 47125 
Creekside, Calgary 
Alberta 
T3R-080 

October 15th
, 2017 

Re: 3650 Sage Hill Drive N.W. Commercial Development Along 37th Street NW 

Dear Mr. Karunasena, 

On behalf of the Sage Hill Community Association, I want to extend my thank you for attending 
our monthly community association meeting on October 10th

, as well as for meeting with me the 
week before on October yd regarding the plans for the development of land along 37 th Street NW 
in Sage Hill. 

As the Sage Hill Community Association, we have reviewed the conceptual layout, building 
styles and land use resignation concept from the October 10th

, 2017 presentation. We have no 
objections to the proposed land use re-designation and look forward to seeing you in our 
community in the future. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to review and collaborate. 

Sincerely, 

Pete Steenaerts 
President 
Sage Hill Community Association 
403.805.9255 
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